
To Whom it May Concern 

I work in payroll HSE West and from a payroll point of view we would like to have e.mail access to 

Revenue so as not to have to phone and wait as if we could send a e.mail it would make work so 

much easier. Having stated that we do find that Revenue staff are very helpful to us.  

Regards 

Patricia G Dolan 

Central Payroll Dept. 

Manorhamilton 


